
Summer 7 Reception and Year 3 School Trip 
 

    
   15th May 2017 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

New Brighton Beach 

Friday 14th July 2017 

 

On Friday 14th July we have arranged to take all Mrs McCoy’s Class and the Year 3 

children in Mrs Drinkwater’s and Mr Ross’s Class to New Brighton Beach! 

 

We will be leaving school at 9.30am and returning for 3.00pm. 

 

The cost towards this trip will be £5.00.  Please can you send the money in with the 

completed slip below, by Friday 23rd June.  

 

Please indicate on the form below if you would like to order a school packed lunch, so 

that we can advise the kitchen.  Those children who are entitled to a Free School Meal 

will receive one automatically as well as all the children in Mrs McCoy’s Class.  The cost 

of a school packed lunch is £2.40. 

 

If you are providing your child with a packed lunch, please bring it in a plastic or paper 

bag which can be disposed of.  Please do not bring any fizzy drinks or chocolate. 

 

The dress code is shorts, t-shirts and trainers.  Please send your child with a 

waterproof jacket. 

 

For health and safety reasons, please be aware that pupils who consistently break  
our school rules will not be allowed to go on the trip. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs McCoy, Mrs Drinkwater and Mr Ross 

Class Teacher 

 

New Brighton Beach – Friday 14th July 2017 

 

I give permission for my child to attend the trip to New Brighton Beach.   

 

Please find enclosed £5.00 towards the cost of the trip. 

 

Name of child : ………………………………………………… Signed:………………………………………………………… 

 

School packed lunch    Home Packed Lunch 

£2.40 enclosed          

 

  


